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Carrier Customer Bulletin              
 
Date of Notice: September 9, 2024 
Notice Number: NWFZF-24-0164 
Target Audience: Carrier, IXC, CLEC, Reseller 
Subject: State Access Tariff Modifications for Intrastate Services in WA 
Effective Date: September 17, 2024 

 
 
 
Effective September 17, 2024, Ziply Fiber will modify its labor rates found in Section VII, Sheet 2 of 
its WA Catalog for Facilities for Intrastate Access.     
  

 
If you have questions regarding the information provided in this notice, please email 
wholesale@ziplyfiber.com.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:wholesale@ziplyfiber.com

